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The ship has mostly likely sailed on this one. If you haven’t got a reservation by now I think you’ve missed out.
Competition was fierce from northern snowbirds. (in Homer Simpson voice “Stupid snowbirds!”)

Host comment: 

This sounds like a nice, mellow good time, and who doesn’t love camping in Tennessee? We’re on the lookout for a host
for this one, so please shoot me or Eileen an email if you’d care to give it a try.
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Indoor pool? Hot tub? Basketball courts? I am so *totally* there! (Okay, not for basketball: that was a lie). The club is going
back to Michigan, and who could be a better host for the occasion than Jim and Lisa? You just know there will be good
times (plus campfires, plus cake). The campground sounds truly awesome, but take note: CASH OR CHECK ONLY:
Poncho’s Pond does not take credit cards.

The 2020 Annual Rally heads to the mountains of Virginia. Lots to see and do in the area, and a nice little craft brewery
just up the road! But take note of that deadline to reserve and move fast!
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www.stitchamerica.com
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